
 AKRON LIONS CLUB BOARD MEETING 17 January, 2011 
 
Call to order and opening remarks by Lion President Stefan at 7:00PM. 
Secretaries report by Lion Bob Watson. 
Treasurers Report by Lion Kay Sandberg. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Coloring Books- Approximately 75 are sold but sales have stagnated.  
Dues are paid up at this time. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Annual donation to LCIF of $500 motion made and passed. 
Request for donation from the Thrift Shop Motion made and passed $200. 
Motion to donate the spring Paper Barn sales to the Akron Care Center Building 
Fund after discussion motion made and passed. 
Discussion about election of club officers on 1 February, 2011 we need a                    
candidate for 3rd vice-president & Lion Tamer, we also need nominations for  
Lion of the Year and Town & Country Citizens of the Year. 
A suggestion was made to try having Board Meetings immediately after the Regular 
Meetings; we will try that in February. 
Meal next meeting is Lasagna with a Garden Salad and French bread. 
 
Next Regular Meeting is 1 February, 2011 in the Fire Station at 6:30PM. Our esteemed  
District LCIF Chairperson Stefan Sandberg will play a short movie and a Power Point 
presentation “LCIF all Over the World” We will also have elections of officers, Lion of 
the Year and Town-Country Citizens. 
OUR FEBRUARY BOARD MEETING WILL FOLLOW IMMEDIATELY AFTER 
THE REGULAR MEETING.  
 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
 
Bob Watson, Secretary 
 
              

 
 


